Due to current situation prevailing in Kashmir region CCC/BCC/VLE August-2016
and September-2016 exam which was scheduled in first week of August, 2016
and September, 2016 at NIELIT Srinagar, Rangreth examination centre is
postponed to first week of October 2016.Venue shall remain the same.Students
can download their new admit cards after 25th September, 2016.



